
Word has been received by Mr. 
and Mrs. Gaetano T. Armellino, 
520 Twelfth Ave. of the pro-
motion of their son, Anthony D. 
Armellino to Ship's Service Man, 
L3/c on board the USS Rigel. 
He is in San Francisco, at 
present, after serving a year in 
the Pacific. 

SSM3/C Armellino enlisted in 
the Navy June 24, 1944 and re-
ceived his boot training at Camp 
Peary, Va. He is a graduate of 
SS. Simon and Jude parochial 
school and Nitchmann Junior 
High School. He attended Beth-
lehem Technical High School for 
two years. The young veteran 
expects a 30-day leave some time 
in April or May. 


